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VOLUNTARY ORGANISATIONS BUDGET 2022/23 — WEST LOTHIAN
YOUTH ACTION PROJECT

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and
Regeneration advising of the changes to the previously reported timeline
for a commissioning process that had affected the £190,000 allocation to
West Lothian Youth Action Project for the delivery of services in 2022/23.
It also asked the Council Executive, in light of this, to agree that for
2022/23 a Service Level Agreement be put in place as an alternative until
such time as the commissioning work could be completed.

It was recommended that the Council Executive:
1. Note the delay in the commissioning process;

2. Agree that WYAP move on to a Service Level Agreement (SLA);
and

3. Note that the requirement for that SLA would be agreed by services
and in place for the start of 2022/23.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report.



